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 10 February 2012 

  

 

 

Member Organizations 

of the ERO-FDI 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

 

following my letter of 20 December 2011, wherein I referred to the possible 

remodelling of the structure and content of national reports that are submitted by 

ERO Member Organizations before each Plenary Sessions, I would like to thank you 

for all the opinions and propositions regarding this issue.  

 

On the basis of your remarks, which were very helpful, some changes have been 

made in order to make the template of the national report more clear, which will 

hopefully facilitate the preparation of national reports by ERO Member Organizations.  

 

Please find  attached  the new version of the template.  Please send your 

national  reports for the upcoming Plenary Session in Prague by the end of  March 

2012 at the latest, so to allow us time for a proper analysis of the reports and 

elaboration of a comprehensive summary for the Plenary Session. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

            Anna Lella 

 
ERO FDI Secretary General 


